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2-26-21 COVID-19 Update 

February 26, 2021 

Dear Pearl River School Community, 

This week, we were notified of five new positive cases of COVID-19 in the District: a staff member at 
Franklin Avenue Elementary; two students at PRHS; a student at Evans Park Elementary; and a student at 
PRMS. After consultation with the Rockland County Department of Health (RCDOH), the parents of all 
students and all staff that were exposed to the positive case were contacted. Anyone exposed to a positive case 
of COVID-19 must quarantine for 10 days from the last date of exposure and continue to monitor for 
symptoms for four additional days.   

We will continue to keep our school community informed regarding how this virus is impacting our 
schools. We know you join us in wishing our students and staff member a quick and complete recovery. 
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